Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 30, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CDT
PLACE: Best Western Navarre Waterfront, 8697 Navarre Parkway, Navarre, Florida 32566

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will hold a public information meeting regarding a pedestrian overpass on State Road 30 (U.S. 98) in the vicinity of Presidio Street and the Navarre Park/Visitors Center in Santa Rosa County.
Financial Project Identification Number: 433573-1-32-01.
The intent of this project is to construct an attractive, user-friendly, Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accessible pedestrian overpass that provides safe passage across U.S. 98. There will be no formal presentation, however FDOT representatives will be available to discuss improvements, answer questions, and receive comments. Maps, drawings and other project information will be on display.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Bill Howell, 1141 Jackson Avenue, Chipley, Florida 32428, toll-free: 1(866)855-7275, email: bill.howell@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Bill Howell, at the contact information listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
